Edits to MPA Apply page to reflect closing Fall 2017 admissions
http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/apply

1. Entirely remove the blue box and all of its contents – it is no longer needed

1. Then, make the following edits to text on the main page –  it’s directly under the main page header “Apply to the MPA Program”

Deleted text
Added text
Apply to the MPA Program

We are currently accepting applications for Fall 2017 admission to the Public and Nonprofit Administration and Public Policy concentrations.

We are closed for Fall 2017 admission.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will begin accepting Fall 2018 applications for all concentrations on October 2, 2017, with an expected priority deadline of February 1, 2018.





